Michigan Professional Fire Fighters
Alumni Representative Organizational Committee

Dear Brothers & Sisters,

During the last MPFFU Convention, a resolution to create a committee with the mission “to
maintain an active retired list and to bolster communication and attendance at political events,
rallies and other MPFFU functions” was passed.

The MPFFU Alumni Representative Organizational Committee (AROC) is made up of members
appointed by the MPFFU from throughout the state of Michigan. Members Don Quick, Karl
Kuss, Mike Klein, Steve Kuzmanovich, Mike Onthank, Randy Layton, John Dropchuk, Joseph
Grutza and Paul DeNapaoli will be working diligently to assist uniting retirees and other alumni.

The goal of the AROC is to provide support, information, and to encourage retired and alumni
members to continue to be active in union functions.

We ask all MPFFU Locals to assist us as we build MPFFU Alumni membership and help us
expand our vision of what an Alumni member will receive with their participation.

Any questions can be directed to any of our committee members.

Respectfully and Fraternally,

The MPFFU Alumni Representative Organizational Committee

Don Quick - cappyquick@aol.com Karl Kuss - kkuss@comcast.net

Mike Klein - mklein1987 @yahoo.com Steve Kuzmanovich - skozmo@comcast.net
Randy Layton - rmlayton@aol.com Mike Onthank - iafiremedic@charter.net
John Dropchuk - jdropchuk@gmail.com Joseph Grutza - jagrutza@yahoo.com

Paul DeNapoli - pjdenapoli@aol.com
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